20th August, 1931,
' I am in receipt of your letter

M‘ yeamrday roﬁ;mcting the fee entered on Grmeby

mz-a&ag report No. P, 3085, AB 1t 1s obvious that

m m ia chargeable for t.his work,

I do not think
-f‘,"’rﬁ is any dbjection to the desired alter&tmn

-f“beiag aaﬁe at thiE end, and I have 3e°ﬂrﬁlnglr Snloned

.  With kindest regards,
' - - Iam,

Yours amcamly,
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